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From: kanaisayayan [mailto:
Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2010 12:35 PM 

To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Draft of English skills 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I would like you to submit my feedback about New English skills.  

 

The new English skills standard is not fair for every international students.  

 

If international students study 3years in tertiary school, it is alright for them. 

 

However, there are many international students who got credit their country (non-English speaking 

country). Thus they need to study only 1year or 2 years. 

 

Studying for 1year and 2years is not enough to get sufficient English communication skills. 

 

I hope the policy will be changed to get a license without taking the English exam if international students 

study more than 3years.  

 

Thank you 

 

Kind regards 

 

Saya 
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